Present were George Hawkins, Roland Sallada, homas
Mansfield and Betty Hooper.

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Stewart were in to review the gravel application of J. J. Cronin Co.

Fire Chief Kenneth Barss brought in the last of his bills for 1975 and discussed his 1976 budget.

Almus hancey, road agent, brought in bills and he and the Selectmen discussed the possibility of the purchase of a new Road Grader, Type and cost. It appears an article will be placed in the 1976 warrant for such a purchase.

Paid many bills with the hope that we may close the books for 1975.